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From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 13 August 2020 12:59

To: I

Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: 8 Farmers Licence application.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: [

Sent: 13-Aug-2020 12:55
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: 8 Farmers Licence application.

As a resident of | - directly adjacent to this pub I find it totally unacceptable that residents have not been
informed of this licence application..We were only informed of this by our local councillor, Mr Byron Evans. Yesterday' (12th
Aug) , notices have been seen in the area.

Since the pub has reopened it has been a source of late night noise profanity intoxication and antisocial behaviour,
particularly on Friday and Saturday nights. It is frequentled by patrons many of whom are on the "Pub watch scheme " and
obvious that drugs are being used, the smell wafts across from the car park. The police are aware of the present
transgressions and have urged us to keep them aware of future events. If the pub cannot control the external activities of
their drunken or drugged up customers with the present licence, they certainly won't care about doing so in an enlarged
outside serving area. We are not aware of any attempt by the Licencee to control this unacceptable behaviour, This
ridiculous idea must be quashed.

The licencee wishes to use the car park for all sorts of activities unconnected with the business, and serve food and
alcoholic drinks till quite late. They want to attract people to their Christmas or Farmers Markets, Bonfire Night, Car Boot
Sales and no doubt more. At present, any of those activities will not be 'Socially Distanced' occasions will they? Also, if the
car park is being used for 'retail', where will the customers park? My guess is, on the narrow roads of our estate! As such,
this part of the application must be turned down too. | would suggest Cheshire East take a much closer and deeper look into
the activities both inside and outside of this establishment.

Local Resident.



